
Public Notice
Town of Newport, NH

Public Notice to Newport Residents:  The Town Clerk's Office will be running a test of the AccuVote Ballot 
Reader in the Selectman's room at the Town Office on Tuesday April 29 beginning at 9am.  The public is 
welcome to observe the process.

Lee Griffin
Assistant Town Clerk, Newport


